
Finance Committee Report for October 20, 2019 

There was not a finance meeting since the last board meeting. 

Grants – Ted Neal, Coordinator 

• Shlegel-Deibler Charitable Foundation 
o We were awarded an additional $500. This is in addition to the $5000 received during the Summer. 

• The Foundation For Enhancing Communities 
o We were awarded $2500 for 1/1/2020 – 12/31/2020. 
o The check will be cut after the agreement letter is signed and returned, which was completed. 

• PA Arts Council 
o We were informed the check for the 9/1/19-8/31/20 grant is in the mail 
o HGMC was offered the opportunity to transition from project grants to program grants. The program 

grants focus more on the operations of the organization as a whole, and not on specific “projects” , i.e. 
concerts. 

o The deadline for the application for the 1/1/2020-12/31/2020 program grant is due January 15, 2020 
and is in progress. The awards will be announced in June 2020. 

 

Fundraisers – Chris Aulbach, John Compton, Coordinators 

• February Fundraiser 
o I Heart Drag – the Sequel 

o Sunday, February 9, 2020, 4PM, 704 Lounge 

o Performances currently being solicited 

Farm Show – Robb Papapietro, Coordinator 

o Bullride Mania on Nov 23, $588 

o GAOS – we are penciled in for 2 beer portables for the entire week 

• Remind Members so that they can arrange schedules to be available 

• Will overlap with Fundraiser on Feb 9 

o Fireman expo in May? 

o Remind chorus members that hours will count double for this season through GAOS 

 

Annual Campaign – Doug Wentz, Coordinator 

o Wrapping up the fall portion of the annual campaign 

o Processing donations from the concerts 

o Thank you notes will be completed 

o Steve will be sending tax deduction acknowledgements in January. 
 

  
 

 

Respectfully submitted to the board by Steven Creps, Finance Committee Chair, on January 7, 2020 

 


